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I am totally opposed to this bill.  ODOT cannot even manage the money they already 

have and cannot account for one BILLION dollars that they were budgeting.  Why on 

earth would we want to give them ANOTHER BILLION dollars.  Make ODOT manage 

the money they already have wisely and stop forcing taxpayers to cough up another 

billion dollars.  I support the Republican proposal to make ODOT do just that and not 

increase taxes again.  Oregonians simply cannot afford this tax increase. 


